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Comments: I am commenting in regard to the East Crazy Land exchange. This proposal is a terrible idea and a

gigantic loss to the public. Loss of access points to the crazy mountains is unacceptable as there are already so

few. The degradation of sweet grass creek and its riparian zone from this proposal is unacceptable. It is obvious

by the lack of actual written contracts that the YC and alike will not have to follow through with anything they

"promise". Trading productive habitat and recreational lands for mountain peaks is not a fair trade. Making an

access point to the same area 11 miles away is not access for the average person. Please trash this proposal it

is garbage and a slap in the face to the public. It has clearly been written by private rich landowners for their

benefit and not to the benefit of the public. Everything you do should be for the benefit of the public. Thank You

for tour time I know you will do what is right.


